
  

As of January, 2017, all classes and testing for food worker 
cards must be done on-line. The Kitsap Public Health 
District will no longer offer in-person classes. 
 
The required course and test is available at 
www.foodworkercard.wa.gov.  Note:  Other websites that 
appear to offer a similar card online are not valid in 
Washington. 
 
If you do not have access to a computer or the internet, 
you can take the test at the Kitsap Public Health District 
office (345 6th Street, Suite 300 in Bremerton) Monday – 
Friday between 8:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. You should plan on an 
hour to complete the class and take the test. 
 
Additional information is available at kitsappublichealth.org 
or by calling 360-728-2235 (new number!). 
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